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	SUMMARY OF December 2011 ACTIVITIES

	
	
	
	
	

	I. Office Activities - 2
	 
	 
	 
	 

	     
	
	
	
	

	      Carried out regular FCAE office activities, reports, and information from the field and         

         correspondence with state and national educational affiliations.

       Sent FCAE Christmas greetings.



	II. Meetings/Conventions/Conferences Attended - 9

	
	
	
	
	

	        FCAE Staff Meeting – Springfield 
        IAVAT Board  Meeting - Champaign 
        Ag Ed Curriculum Research Meeting – Lake Geneva, WI 
        Meeting with Chris Embry Mohr @ Olympia High School 

        2012 ICAE Symposium Planning Meeting - Conference Call 

        MyCAERT Research Meeting – Bloomington

        Champaign/Ford ROE Departments Meeting – Rantoul

        Ag Ed Website Work Discussion Meeting – Conference Call
        Meet with Dan Pentony to discuss Career Profiles project - Danville        

	
	
	
	

	III. Other Activities --2

	
	
	
	
	

	        Prepared materials for the FCAE Staff meeting

        Sent weekly messages to agricultural educators via the list-serv. 


	IV. Miles Traveled  -- 683

	
	
	
	
	

	V. Comments/Observations
	 
	 
	 

	
	
	
	
	


I am pleased we received our final payment for FY11 before the end of the fiscal year and successfully conclude all the FY11 projects in December.  As we proceed into FY12 we may endure some budgeting challenges with the timelines of payments anticipated from the comptroller’s office.  We will continue to adjust our plan to best position ourselves for these situations.

The FCAE staff continually discusses options to best serve the District 1 schools  as we continue to operate without a District 1 Program Advisor.  I am proud of their commitment to District 1 and willingness to cover that district’s needs. 
As we prepare for FY13 it is never too early or late to address advocacy efforts for the Ag Ed Line Item and CTE line in the ISBE budget.  I encourage you to thank those involved in providing the continued support of our programs.  Successful advocacy efforts begin at the grass roots.  
